
SEA SCOUT SHIP 25 May 2022


By Ship 25 Yeoman, Allyson Marion



Activities: 

During May, Ship 25 has been enjoying some leisure time. 
Some members of the Ship, both youths and adults, took 
the time to visit SUNY Maritime College in New York 
Harbor. Attendees learned about different aspects of 
attending a Maritime College and different Sea Scout 
traditions and history. At the same time, Camp Barton 
celebrated its 100th anniversary with activities and games 
held at Camp Barton. The following weekend was Order 
of the Arrow induction weekend, where we had our 
member Zoey Keagle inducted into Brotherhood. On 
upcoming Saturdays and/or Sundays, Matthew DeTuri is 
continuing his Eagle project at TC3 from 9-11am, if you 
plan on helping call Molly at 607-423-9010 if you have any questions and to confirm the date, time and 
location. Lastly, Ship 25 will be marching in the Memorial Day Parade in Dryden. Come march with us! 
We'll meet at the W. Main and Highland Ave. parking lot at 10am, and the parade will begin at 10:30am. 
Please check the calendar on https://ithacaseascouts.org for more details on the event. 


Meetings:

Meetings are continuing as usual but not as many had been scheduled for this month due to activities 
planned on weekends. Scotland trip planning meetings were scheduled throughout the month to get the 
itinerary finished and activities paid for. In the last Friday meeting Ship 25 reviewed and went over the 
process of a landship for the upcoming Bridge of Honor. 


Upcoming: 

In the coming month of June many things are 
scheduled for the Ship. Starting with Scout night at 
Rumble ponies baseball on the 3rd at 6-9pm. A 
canoe/kayak trip on the 11th through 12, and other 
events including a Bridge of Honor and Marina day 
at Treman Park.


Fundraising: 

Bottle and can drive is still going; people can bring 
bags down to K&H Redemption Center at 900 West 
State Street in Ithaca and say they are for Sea Scout 
Ship 25. If you order from Amazon, please use the 

Amazon smile link at https://ithacaseascouts.org/  and we will get a portion of your sale as a donation.


Contact:

Sea Scouts is a co-ed program for young men and women ages 13 to 20. Sea Scout Ship 25 meets at 6:30 
pm most Friday nights at the Coast Guard Auxiliary in Ithaca, NY and also offers a Zoom link for those 
who can't attend in person. For more details contact Committee Chairman Jim Graney at (607) 327-1226 
(work / cell) or email jgraney@twcny.rr.com. Additional information and a copy of Ship 25's meeting and 
activity calendar are available at www.ithacaseascouts.org. 
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